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Monday 12th September 2022 

 
Mount St. Catherine’s Primary School 

2022 – 2023  
CURRICULUM MEETINGS 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Curriculum Meetings have been organised for our Primary 2 to Primary 7 classes 
as follows: 
 

Primary 2 & 3 – Tuesday 20th September from 1.30pm to 2.00pm 
Primary 4 & 5 – Wednesday 21st September from 2.30pm to 3.00pm 
Primary 6 & 7 – Thursday 22nd September from 2.30pm to 3.00pm 
 
The purpose of the meetings is to allow you to meet your child’s teacher and to 
enhance co-operation between you and the school. Your child’s class teacher will 
give you information about the curriculum for this year. He/she will mention any 
administrative details that will help in the smooth running of the class and 
school. He/she will also give advice as to how you can help support your child’s 
education at home. 
 
Because of the nature of the meeting there will not be an opportunity to speak to 
a teacher about an individual pupil. However, if you would like to speak to a 
teacher on a one to one basis this can be arranged for another more suitable time 
by contacting the school office to make an appointment.  
 
At the end of October there will be individual parent/teacher meetings arranged 
for Primary 2-Primary 7 classes to discuss each child’s progress. Our P1 teacher 
will schedule her individual meetings in early 2023.  
 
Please make every effort to attend our Curriculum Meetings as educating your 
child is a team effort involving him/her, you and us. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Kevin O’Neill  
Principal 


